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Attention Mayor, Dan Devine CITY OF WEST ALLIS
07-31-15 MAYOR

Dear Mr. Devine:
Your consideration of the following situation would help greatly.

I have been a home owner since 1963 and the following home owners feel the same way
South 101 and 102 are only 30 feet from curb to curb for residential use.

South 102 Street has become the short race track with all types of vehicles increasing speed to make
the green light (North) or stop sign (South) decreasing homeowners safety.

By closing South 102 and South 101 at West National Ave. would reduce all types of traffic and
increase safety for homeowners.

Most home owners living on West National Ave will have excess to signal lights at South102 Street,
because some garages are on South 101 and South 102 Streets will have to use West Cleveland Ave.

All other home owners will have to use West Cleveland Ave. at South 101 or South 102 Street.

Sincerely,

Ronald Johnston

10184 West Harrison Ave.

West Allis, WI 53227
414-321-2903

E-Mail johntomron@gmail.com



